
New Bedford Portuguese Feast
postponed to 2022
Michael  Canasta,  President  of  the  Clube  Madeirense  S.S.
Sacramento, Inc. will have an official announcement of special
ticketed events scheduled for this summer and fall!!

Clube  S.S.  Sacramento  Inc.,  sponsors  of  the  greatest
Portuguese  Feast  in  the  World

Is proud to continue to provide academic scholarships and
vocational  awards  as  well  as  assisting  Southcoast
organizations.
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